
CeSMI, Centro Sperimentale Musicale per l’In-

fanzia, in collaboration with the Italian Suzuki 

Institute will be offering teacher training for 

Suzuki Viola for levels 4 and 5. 

The course will take place in person (in Rome 

and  Viterbo) and on ZOOM for a total of 8 

meetings, from October 2023 with exams in 

late June or early July 2024. 

The course languages will be English and 

French 

INFO: cesmimusica@gmail.com, segreteria@metodosuzuki.it. cell. +39 3491372855, +393517732855 

Prof. Joanne Martin 

Teacher Trainer 

Suzuki Viola  

(France, Canada) 

 


